
Notice of Solicitation of Bids 

 

 

Per Section 6.09 of the Property Tax Code, the Comanche Central Appraisal District is 

soliciting bids from financial institutions to serve as the District’s depository for the period 

beginning on June 1, 2023 and ending on May 31, 2025. 

 

These bids must be delivered to the Comanche Central Appraisal District Office on or before 

May 5, 2023, at 4:30 PM.  The Board of Directors will accept the most favorable and 

advantageous bid at their meeting on May 8th.     

 

Those financial institutions wishing to submit bids may obtain a Depository Bid form at the 

District’s office located at 8 Huett Circle, Comanche, Texas or request the form by mail by 

contacting Jo Ann Hohertz, Chief Appraiser, Comanche Central Appraisal District, 8 Huett 

Circle, Comanche, Texas 76442.  To request the form by telephone, any interested financial 

institutions should call the office at (325) 356-5253. 


